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CoABE State Staff PreConference

The NAEPDC State Staff Workgroup is designing its annual CoABE State
Staff  PreConference.  Here is the description:

State Leadership in a Whirlwind of Initiatives:  Common core standards,
teacher quality, rigorous professional development expectations,
increased use of technology (computers, Facebook, Twitter) in
instruction, transition to postsecondary efforts, integrated education
and training/career pathways models, managed intake and managed
enrollment models.  In this session we will share resources for state
staff members who are or will be charged with leading these initiatives.
Facilitator, Dr. Lennox McLendon, Executive Director, National Adult
Education Professional Development Consortium.

We will be pulling together resources from all over the country on each
of these initiatives so you will be ready when they your state calls.

NOTE:  If you are ahead of the curve on any of these and have
resources, models, frameworks, or cues and clues, now is the time to
share.  Email them to Lennox (lmclendon@naepdc.org ) and put *CoABE
Preconference* in the subject line.  We will give you credit for your
contributions and laud you with praise.

If you have already registered for CoABE, you can go back and amend
your registration.  The all-day preconference fee is $130 which includes
lunch. 

PS.  We are aware of and sympathetic to the union action at the hotel
and are moving ahead in hopes that the disagreement will be settled.  

All NAEPDC News, Views, and Clues are archived at:
http://naepdc.org/news_views_clues/nvc_home.html 

Keep up the good work.  Let me know when we can help.
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